
Hope for the Holidays:
Spicer-Mullikin’s annual grief outreach program

The holiday season can be difficult to bear after you have lost a loved one…
 

Please join us and other families who understand
the struggle of getting through the holidays
while still grieving the death of a loved one.

An inspirational guest speaker is featured every year 
who shares how 

you can manage the holidays and beyond
Stay tuned to our Facebook page for this year’s date, 

time and place
www.facebook.com/spicermullikin

∑ Inspirational Speaker
∑ Memorial Candle Lighting Service
∑ Personalized Crystal Angel Ornament
∑ Refreshments
∑ Adult family members and friends are welcome.
∑ Free program – It’s our gift to the community we love to serve


